
 

 
 

Congratulations on your new pair of glasses! 
 

   

  Read the sentences next to the       to know how to use your glasses 

 
 
 
 
             You should wear your glasses when looking at things that  

       are far away such as TV, movies, at work, and school.  
 
   You should wear your glasses for looking at close objects such as      
                 computer screens, books, papers, while reading, writing, or other activities    
                 at arm’s length. 
 
                               You received sports goggles. These are    
      designed to protect your eyes while playing contact sports. See better, play better. 
 

 
   You have vision in only one eye, it is important to wear your glasses to protect that eye.  
 

 
               You have received glasses with strong prescription -  

        To make you comfortable with your new glasses the power of the glasses was  
      reduced a little bit. After a few months you may not see as clearly. At that  
      point, please make an appointment to see your local eye doctor to have your  
      eyes checked.  

 
 
 

Thank you for participating in the Special Olympics Opening Eyes vision screening. 
 
 
 

The Opening Eyes screening does NOT replace a comprehensive eye exam, which includes dilation. 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please call your local Special Olympics Program for additional information. 

 


